


BRENE BROWN 
--
"Connection is the energy that is created between people when 
they feel seen, heard and valued; when they can give and 
recieve without judgement." 



DONALD MILLER  
--
"The more we hide, the harder it is to be known. And we have 
to be known to connect" 



MATTHEW 9:9-13 (MSG) 
--
“Passing along, Jesus saw a man at his work collecting taxes. 
His name was Matthew. Jesus said, “Come along with me.” 
Matthew stood up and followed him. Later when Jesus was eating 
supper at Matthew’s house with his close followers, a lot of 
disreputable characters came and joined them. When the 
Pharisees saw him keeping this kind of company, they had a 
fit, and lit into Jesus’ followers. “What kind of example is 
this from your Teacher, acting cozy with crooks and riffraff?” 
Jesus, overhearing, shot back, “Who needs a doctor: the 
healthy or the sick? Go figure out what this Scripture means: 
‘I’m after mercy, not religion.’ I am here to invite 
outsiders, not coddle insiders.” 





DONALD MILLER  
--
“The stuff it takes to be intimate is authenticity, 
vulnerability, and a belief that other people are about as 
good and bad as we are.” 



BARRIERS: 
The Control Freak - has an agenda 

The Scorekeeper - always winning  

The Judge - always right  

The False Hero - empty promises  

The Fearmonger - others feel weak  

The Flopper - self inflicted victimisation 



FLOODLIGHTING 



BRENE BROWN 
--
“You can’t use vulnerability to discharge your own discomfort, 
or as a tolerance barometer in a relationship (“I’ll share 
this and see if you stick around”), or to fast-forward a 
relationship—it just won’t cooperate. Ordinarily, when we 
reach out and share ourselves—our fears, hopes, struggles, and 
joy—we create small sparks of connection.” 



SPACE FOR CONNECTION



ROMANS 8:3 (MSG) 
--
“God went for the jugular when he sent his own Son. He didn’t 
deal with the problem as something remote and unimportant. In 
his Son, Jesus, he personally took on the human condition, 
entered the disordered mess of struggling humanity in order to 
set it right once and for all. The law code, weakened as it 
always was by fractured human nature, could never have done 
that.” 



ROMANS 8:4-6 (MSG) 
--
“The law always ended up being used as a Band-Aid on sin 
instead of a deep healing of it. And now what the law code 
asked for but we couldn’t deliver is accomplished as we, 
instead of redoubling our own efforts, simply embrace what the 
Spirit is doing in us. Those who think they can do it on their 
own end up obsessed with measuring their own moral muscle but 
never get around to exercising it in real life. Those who 
trust God’s action in them find that God’s Spirit is 
in them -living breathing God! Obsession with self in these 
matters is a dead end; attention to God leads us out into the 
open, into a spacious free life.” 



DONALD MILLER 
--
“It’s as though vulnerability and openness act as the soil 
that fosters security.”



SITTING IN DISCOMFORT



CONNECTION



HENRI NOUWEN  
--
“Our brokenness opened us to a deeper way of sharing our lives 
and offering each other hope. Just as bread needs to be broken 
in ordered to be given, so, too, do our lives. But that 
clearly does not mean we should inflict pain on each other or 
others to make us better givers… As mortal people, brokenness 
is a reality of our existence, and as we befriend it and place 
it under the blessing, we will discover how much we have to 
give – much more than we may ever have dreamed.” 



IN CHRIST THERE IS NO HIDING




